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To: eaa@nib.upd.edu.ph

From: Center for International Affairs <cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th>
Subject: water Seminar, 22-25 July 96

e

Bee:

X~ Attachments:

Dear Dr. Amparado,

As I have a problem sending e-mail to Dr, Perez who is your colleaque, I suppose, I will highly
appreciate your assistance in passing the same messege I just sent you to her.

As for Dr.Pagulayan, who will not present a paper, we will also appreciate receiving her
confirmation before 12 July.

Once again, thank you very much for your assistance.

Yours sincerely,
Mantana Thammachoti
for Dr. Ruben C. Umaly
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To: eaa@nib.upd.edu,ph

From: Center for International Affairs <cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th>
Subject: Water Seminar at SUT

Eat

Bee:

X~ Attachments:

Dear Dr. Amparado,

We have scheduled your presentation "Wastewater in Navatos -Malabon River ! Its Impact on Milkfish

(Chanos chanos )" tentatively for the afternoon of July 23rd.

However, we have not received the abstract of your paper yet, neither
in form of a fax nor by e-mail. Please confirm that you will

attend the seminar and present a paper.

Please send us your abstract as soon as possible, as the conference
program will be sent to the printer on July 17, so we should receive

it the latest on July 15.

Yours sincerely,

Mantana Thammachoti
for Ruben C. Umaly,

Director, Center for International Affairs
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To! eaa@nib.upd.edu.ph

From: Center for International Affairs <cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th>
Subject: Water Seminar at SUT

| Bl

Bece:

X-Attachments:

Dear Dr. Amparado,

We have scheduled your presentation “Wastewater in Navatos -Malabon River ! Its Impact on Milkfish
(Chanos chanos)” tentatively for the afternoon of July 23rd.

However, we have not received the abstract of your paper vet, neither
in form of a fax nor by e-mail. Please confirm that you will

attend the seminar and present a paper,

Please send us your abstract as soon as possible, as the conference
program will be sent to the printer on July 17, so we should receive

it the latest on July 15.

Yours sincerely,

= S

Mantana Thammachoti
)for Ruben C. Umaly,

Director, Center for International Affairs
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Ref No. June 1996

Dr. Edna A. Amparado
Institute of Biology

University of the Philippines, Quezon Clty
Fax: 920-54-71

Re: SUT 6th ANNIVERSARY SEMINAR/INTERNATIONAL WORKSHOP
Dear Dr. Edna A. Amparado,

Thank you very much for your attention and your registration form
sent us recently. Your title of paper “Wastewater in the Navotas-Malabon-
Tullahan Tenejeros River, Malabon, Metro Manila, Phil;Its Impact on the Milkfish

Chanos chanos” has been accepted. Please send the abstract at the latest the end
of June and bring the complete paper to the seminar with you.

Yours sincerely,

~Mantana Thammachoti
for Dr. Ruben C. Umaly



